
From:
To: Chen, Lily (Fed)
Subject: Re: Will the Posting on USAJobs be up relatively soon?
Date: Tuesday, March 1, 2016 9:05:50 AM

I actually met him at PKC 2012 and briefly talked with him about NIST jobs then! I'll see you
that week!

On Tue, Mar 1, 2016 at 8:57 AM, Chen, Lily (Fed) <lily.chen@nist.gov> wrote:

Very good, Jacob.

In the week of March 14 -18, Daniel Smith-Tony will be on site in the Gaithersburg campus. He is a
team member and also a professor in University of Louisville. In the same week, we may have
some visitors. I will let you know when the meetings will be arranged.

Lily

From: Jacob Alperin-Sheriff  
Sent: Tuesday, March 01, 2016 8:36 AM
To: Chen, Lily (Fed)
Subject: RE: Will the Posting on USAJobs be up relatively soon?

I believe you explained the teamwork and external community aspect of the PQC position
pretty well, and that was actually a plus for me over a pure research position.

I can definitely be a strong team player in the massive project of PQC standardization. Also,
at least in the academic world, I have relationships with many researchers in the area that I
can call on to, for instance, work with their students on submissions to a 'contest' for specific
schemes to be standardized. I would definitely like to come back to NIST several more
times in the next month or two to get a better idea of what I would be doing with the other
Group Members.

Let me know when would be good to come in. Thanks!

On Mar 1, 2016 8:17 AM, "Chen, Lily (Fed)" <lily.chen@nist.gov> wrote:

Hi, Jacob:

Thanks for the e-mail. We are still working on the details about the position. One aspect is that it
will not be a pure research position. The hired will be involved in PQC standards activities, which
requires teamwork and interactive with external community, which I mentioned to you before but
probably did not emphasize it clearly. Would you mind to share some of your thoughts in this
aspect? I should have created some opportunities for you to come to NIST and interactive more
with the team members in the past month. I will do it in the next a couple of months. This will also
let you know if you think the position fits you.

I fully understand the timing about job hunting. Please let me know for any questions and any
thoughts.

Thanks,

(b) (6)

(b) (6)



Lily

From: Jacob Alperin-Sheriff  
Sent: Friday, February 26, 2016 6:34 PM
To: Chen, Lily (Fed)
Subject: Will the Posting on USAJobs be up relatively soon?

Hi,

You'd mentioned it would be a month or two for you to get the posting up on USAJobs for
the position I am potentially being hired for.

Do you have any idea when that will be up? NIST is my first choice for employment next
year, and I would really like to be able to finish the hiring process sooner rather than later
for peace of mind (to avoid having to look for and schedule interviews for other potential
positions).

Thanks in advance!

--

-Jacob Alperin-Sheriff

-- 
-Jacob Alperin-Sheriff
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